
Four esti 

 ‘Blde Ietand, #.Y., 
duly 23, 2026. . 

Dr. Carlet an Simen,. 
126 nant aaah Leen: 

Dear Dr. Sinen:- ss 

a ohn te thank you fer your letter with ite salle | 
13 tentidabitne interahien about the narcotic drug situation in New Yorke 

sates have a special value based as they are upon date - | 
solleated aver a peried of yoar, during which time you mere in sherge 

he Narcotie Division ef the New York Police Department and upon 
: “@f other places. I note with some satiafactien that your ce 
figures fer the entire country do not differ greatly from mine. 3 
I have received your supplemental letter making the sorreution which 
had been meted. 

wath kindest regards, 

Sincerely yours, 

  

     

 


